## **Executive Session**

September 16, 2014

The Board of School Trustees of Carroll Consolidated School Corporation met in executive session on Tuesday, September 16, 2014, 8:00 p.m. at the Administration Building. Those attending were Board members David Lambert, Eric Johnson, Beth Stephens, Paul Redmon, and Richard Eller. Also present was Superintendent Dr. Lagoni. The subject matter considered at said executive session was to discuss evaluation of individual employees. The Board of School Trustees discussed no subject matter in the above executive session other than the subject matter specified in the public notice.

David W. Laushand Duraid
David W. Lambert, President
Eric E. Johnson, Vice President
Beth A. Stephens, Member
Paul J. Redmon, Member